From: Dawn Keller

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Strong Caps
Date: Friday, January 17, 2020 3:41:53 PM

Just letting you know that | am a strong advocate and supporter of effective and
regulated caps on cutting trees in Oregon. We as a state and a nation are effectively
if slowly digging our own graves by destroying the environment as quickly as we are.
Please limit the incredible damage being done by clear cutting and aerial spraying.
Timber jobs are no longer the only or primary concern regarding our policies of forest
maintenance. The ecosystems of Oregon are. Thank you for considering this email.

Joel Keller, Yachats

Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.



